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Dear Marriner:

The staff of the Coramittee for Economic
Development has recently prepared a document entitled
"Jobs and Markets in the Transition"• This is one
of the staff studies for which it takes full respon-
sibility as it has for a number of other books "which
we have published from time to time* It is not a
policy statement under the responsibility of the
Research Committee* Chapter 6 of this document
should be of particular interest to you and I am hav-
ing the manuscript sent*

I would be glad indeed to have you send me any
criticisms or suggestions which may occur to you
within the next few days* I would particularly ap-
preciate it if you would send a copy of these to
Mr* Howard Eiyers, Assistant Director of Research,
Committee for Economic Development, Room 33U>
Department of Commerce Building, Tfashington, D*C*

With best wishes, I remain

Sine erelyytf&vr s,

Honorable Marriner S* Eccles,
Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve System,
?fashington,D *C •
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